

2299 Old Bacone Road Muskogee, OK 74403-1568 Phone: (918) 683-4581

www.bacone.edu

July 31, 2015

American Baptist Churches, USA P.O. Box 851 Valley Forge, PA 19482-0851

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff, I'd like to thank you for your generous offering of \$4,449.01.00 received at the ABC Biennial on behalf of Bacone College. We sincerely appreciate your commitment to Bacone College and our students. Your gift will help us continue to fund scholarships for students in need. The Bacone students of today will be the leaders of tomorrow. They, along with me, thank you for your generosity.

Through our affiliation with American Baptist Churches, USA, Bacone College continues to advance its mission of serving and educating American Indians within a culturally diverse community. The College offers baccalaureate and associate degree programs that challenge students to develop academic and social skills, practice spiritual values, and maintain healthy lifestyles. At Bacone, all of this intellectual and personal growth takes place within a nurturing Christian environment.

We look forward to the future and continued success of Bacone College and hope for the continued support of our alumni, friends and loyal donors. Without your support, we would not be able to provide our students with the opportunities they deserve. Please do not hesitate to contact Kimberlie Gilliland, Executive Director of Development, at (918) 781-7226 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Franklin K. Willis

President

Thoms so much En allowing this offering In support of Bacones Shudwits

This letter serves as your official receipt for your contribution. Your fit is fully tax-deductible This letter acknowledges that no goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this gift.